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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
PSC@utah.gov 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
 Re: Withdraw of Intrastate Access Tariff Advice Letter filed February 7. 2022 
  

Company Docket No. 
Emery Telephone 22-042-T01 
Carbon/Emery Telcom, Inc.  22-2302-T01 
Hanksville Telcom, Inc. 22-2303-T01 
E Fiber Moab, LLC 22-2618-T01 
E Fiber San Juan, LLC 22-2619-T01 

 
To the Commission: 
 
 The Companies identified above and Blackburn & Stoll, LC, hereby withdraw the Advice Letter 
and the Proposed Tariff that were submitted to the Commission on February 7, 2022.  In discussions with 
the Division of Public Utilities, we have identified several errors that need to be remediated. The 
Companies hereby withdraw their request for an effective date for the proposed tariff of February 28, 
2022. 
 

The Companies will refile proposed Tariff changes at a later date. We apologize for the error.   
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 

      
     Kira M. Slawson 

      Attorney for the Companies 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services     
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